
Please be advised that I whole heartedly agree with the motion being put forward by 
Councillor Morgan.  
 
Respectfully I would suggest that the motion be expanded beyond “Unassumed 
Subdivisions”. 
 
Josh has responded on several occasions with respect to heavy truck traffic illegally 
entering the Sunningdale sub division as a short cut to a major project now underway at 
Fanshawe and Wonderland.  
 
Current construction practice often seems to ignore the fact that existing neighbours 
need to be respected when new projects are underway. 
 
I encourage you to adopt Councillor Morgan’s motion and set a proactive process in 
place to minimize disturbance to existing neighbours and absolutely enforce existing 
traffic laws with respect to access by construction vehicles. 
 
My thanks to Josh for taking the initiative in this matter. 
 
Anthony Hall 
 
360 Rivertrace Close. 
 
 
 


